
WITHDRAWN 

Uttlesford District Council 
 
Full Council meeting 17 December 2024 
 
Member Motion on Feasibility Study into the construction of a link road ‘land 
north of Taylor’s Farm’ - WITHDRAWN 
 
To be proposed by Cllr Geof Driscoll  
Seconded by Cllr Neil Reeve 
 
Motion: 

“The council recognises the importance of maintaining smooth traffic flows on our 
strategic road network (including the B1256). Whilst the current traffic evidence 
supporting the site allocation known as ‘land north of Taylor’s Farm’ suggests that a 
new link road is not necessary, the council is mindful that circumstances can change 
over time.  

 

As such, the council is RESOLVED: 

 

I. To make provision of £20,000 from the Local Plan budget to commission a 
feasibility study into the construction of a link road and active travel route 
between the site allocation known as ‘land north of Taylor’s Farm’ and the 
A120.  

II. If feasible, to promote it to the county council for inclusion on any future 
road-building and infrastructure programmes, and for S106 contributions, 
should planning evidence justify it”.   

 


